Appendix A

Executive 8.12.04

TENANTS FORUM – 18 November 2004

RECOMMENDATION TO THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
“The Tenants Forum recognises that:

· Tenants are generally satisfied with the Council’s performance in managing their homes and neighbourhoods 

· The majority of tenants do not want a change in their landlord

· Our homes are generally in good condition

· The Council can meet the Decent Homes standard ahead of the 2010 deadline  

We therefore recommend that the best course of action for the Council is to continue as a landlord and provide direct housing services for the people of the Borough  

We want to work with the Council in developing better services for tenants and to use the Kettering Borough standard as the basis of further consultation on improvements to our homes and neighbourhoods. We believe that better services can be achieved through the investment of revenue surpluses, by making efficiency savings and any other opportunities, which may arise from time to time. 

We need to continue to develop and enhance opportunities for tenants to be fully involved in the decision-making process in relation to their homes and housing services.”   
